
Hello Poppy Class 

 

 
 

Hello, how are you?  

 

I hope you are all keeping well and still smiling.  Thank you so much for 

emailing some lovely messages and photographs.  It has been so nice to 

see your smiley faces    

 

I hope you all had a lovely half term with your families.  The weather has 

been glorious! Perhaps you have been playing in your garden, going for 

walks, exploring your community or having picnics.  Whatever you have 

been doing, I hope you are still smiling and having fun!  

 

As always, please keep practising reading.  Little and often is the key to 

success!  Can you find different materials to read? Such as comics, 

magazines, newspapers, online articles or stories.  Even reading a 

takeaway menu or a recipe is good practice!  

 

There remain tasks and activities on Purple Mash.  These are fun 

activities to practice skills already taught, such as spelling, reading, art, 

maths and science.  

 

I have also attached some lessons from ‘The Oak National Academy’, as 

I know some children are enjoying these online lessons.   

 

Remember… keep reading, working a little, doing something active and 

something fun everyday! 

  

I hope to see you all soon. 

Take care and keep smiling  

Love From  

Mrs Fletcher  

 


